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Selected Violations
Promoting & Advertising 

Nestle is promoting its 
products on Facebook 
using the slogan “Start 
healthy stay healthy” 
and “1,000 days”

Nestle is promoting 
Lactogen products 
using special displays at 
markets

Special promotions for 
Dumex products on 
Facebook

Abbott Total Comfort 
formula discounted at 
local shops



Selected Violations
Inappropriate or inadequate labeling

Nestle Lactogen label 
contains health claims

Goldpower Baby Meal 
label contains health 
claims

Nestle Cerelac labels 
can be easily removed 
from the tin 



Selected Violations
Sponsorship

Abbott Nutrition 
sponsoring workshop 
for nurses in Mandalay

Trends to watch 

In Myanmar, it is common for infants who are not 
breastfed to receive powdered or condensed milk 
because BMS is too expensive for most families.   Many 
families are not aware of the difference between BMS 
and other milks.  

Packages like the Premier product above, which states 
(in English): “Breastmilk is the best for infants up to two 
years” and features an image of a smiling mother and 
child, increases confusion.

This is also a labeling violation of the Myanmar Order.  
Because this product is not intended for infants and 
young children, but it resembles BMS, it must contain 
the following statement:

“Important notice: ‘Not suitable for below 2 years of age’ 
and ‘If not prepared appropriately, health hazards may 
occur.’ ”



For more information, on:

•	 Specific violations (including photos);
•	 How to report violations using Kobo Collect; OR
•	 Downloading the dataset…
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